
Schwarz-Schilling,  Spiric
Satisfied  with  Cooperation;
Wish Each Other Well

The  High  Representative  and  EU  Special  Representative,
Christian Schwarz-Schilling, met today with Chairman of the
Council of Ministers Nikola Spiric for the last time in his
current capacity.

In addition to discussing a series of issues on the current
agenda,  the  two  men  expressed  satisfaction  with  the  good
working relationship that they had developed over the months
as well as the cooperation between their offices and they
wished each other well in the future.
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